
RMT/jr 

14 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

RE. Update to School Calendar in light of the additional Bank Holiday for the Queen's Jubilee 

 

As you may know, the bank holiday on Monday 30 May 2022 has moved to Thursday 2 June 2022 and an 

additional bank holiday has been given on Friday 3 June 2022, for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. 

 

We have been informed by Hampshire that the Summer term will now end on Thursday 21 July (instead 

of Friday 22 July) in light of the additional bank holiday on Friday 3 June which falls during the Summer 

half term holiday. 

 

Summer term now ends on Thursday 21 July 

 
Half term dates remain the same: 

 
 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs R Thornton 

Assistant Headteacher 


